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To: Weber County Engineering
From: Landmark Surveying
Subject: Fox Farm Subdivision Review

The review comments dated 4-24-2017 from Weber County Engineering notes are addressed as follows:
1. Contours have been added for your review.
2. Flood zone is now shown.
3. The road right of way is shown matching and extending the right of way from Staples Subdivision.
4. Eden Water is already installed at the site and property owner owns 1 water share.
5. Septic has been approved by Weber-Morgan Health Dept as part of building permit.
6. Access has already been taken and driveway graded as part of building permit that was issued by Weber County. This access was the same access that existed when the previous home that was torn down was still standing.
7. The walk path stays in the road right of way.
8. Curb & Gutter will be deferred.
9. Note has been added.
10. Improvements are already installed.
11. The ditch that will remain is shown with the easement. Others will be abandoned and have been removed from plat.
12. SWIPP plan has already been submitted to Weber County and approved.






